From: Trish [

Sent: 04 July 2022 18:09
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application 221524

To whom it may concern.
We wish to strongly object to the above planning application.

We are resident at a farm just outside Marden and we are extremely concerned about the impact of yet
more poly tunnels in this rural area and the associated effects on:

A right of way

A listed Building

Increased Traffic

Increased noise

Flooding risk

The environmental impact of yet more acres of plastic The impact on nature on this unnatural way of
growing.

Hugely increased water demands across the area and subsequent strain on mains or water aquifer.
Increased chemical usage.

Disturbance to residents of artificial lighting.

Disturbance to residence of fans and related sounds.

Please do not let our beautiful area be further spoilt for ourselves and for future generations using an
unnatural product.

It is not necessary to grow luxury goods in this manner and to allow this application has no advantage

for anyone I

Yours faithfully.

Trish and Ben Johnson-Hill
Little Berrington Farm

Sent from my iPhone



